
McGeorge Prayer Letter August/September 2022

Dear Praying friends,

Some Prayer Requests to Remember...
1. The work in Nauru have visitors and grow numerically and spiritually
2. Return of the family who left during the move.
3. Clearing more land for a church facility at our new house.

Thank your again for your prayers and support of our family and the work on Nauru, 
we could not do it without you, and we are thankful for you.
Bro Adam, Christie, Elijah, Titus and Gideon McGeorge
Your Missionaries to Nauru

We apologise that we are late in getting this letter to you. Thank you again for your prayers and support that enable us to serve the 
Lord in his work on Nauru.

August 7th we were able to Baptise Zac, James and 
Elijah after the morning service. Zac was saved in June, and 
James and Elijah had both been saved previously, but had not 
followed he Lord in Baptism yet. We are  glad for their obedi-
ence to the Lord and doing our best to help them to grow in 
the Grace of the Lord Jesus Christ. Pray with us that 3 ladies, 
Jolinda, Marlena and Jetta will follow the Lord in Baptism soon.

Elections on Nauru came and went in September, with only two 
seats changing, there was some reshuffling and we have a new 
president of Nauru, Mr Russ Kun. One of the first orders of busi-
ness for the new president was to remove the covid restrictions 
which was well received by all. No more mask mandates and 
social distancing mean that church is pretty much back to pre-
covid normal, only we are still waiting on some of the kids to get 
back in the swing of school and church again.


